
Newsletter From Rep. Kendon Underwood

District 16

January 27, 2025

The third week of the 2025 Regular Session is underway.

On Monday, the House passed HB1005, which updates the law on tuition waivers for Arkansas National Guard Soldiers
and Airmen to include programs that lead to postsecondary certificates or credentials.

The House also approved HB1071, a bill that expands the Frank Broyles Publicity Rights Protection Act to safeguard
individuals whose image, voice, or likeness is used commercially through artificial intelligence.

The House will reconvene on Tuesday at 1:30 p.m.
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